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Letter dated 14 January 2002 from the Permanent Representative
of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
to the United Nations addressed to the President of the
Security Council

During my briefing to Security Council members on 11 January, I mentioned
that we would circulate formally a copy of the Military Technical Agreement
between the Afghan Interim Administration and the International Security
Assistance Force, led by the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland,
signed on 4 January 2002. This I now attach (see annex). I would be grateful if this
letter and its annex could be circulated as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) Jeremy Greenstock
Permanent Representative
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Annex to the letter dated 14 January 2002 from the Permanent
Representative of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and
Northern Ireland to the United Nations addressed to the President
of the Security Council

Military Technical Agreement between the International Security
Assistance Force (ISAF) and the Interim Administration of
Afghanistan (“Interim Administration”)


